
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: January 31, 2019 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       February 20, 2019 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approve submission of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for 

the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

“Dual Bilingual Texts to Improve Family Involvement”/Dorothy L. Bullock School/Simone 

Marques, Lynn McConnell/$1,903.35 

 

“Social Emotional Learning Center”/Thomas E. Bowe School/Janice Roper, MollyAnne 

Stevenson/$1337.35 

 


